April 1, 2004

Micheal Kilpatrick

Chair, Historic Districts Commission
City of Rochester Hills
iekiipatrick@dstaceremail.com

Dear Micheal;

Due to various personal reasons, | am resigning my position as
Commissioner on the HDC prematurely in the third year of my term, effective this

month. | wish the cause of historic preservation in Rochester Hills continued
success.

Very truly yours,

_~" Judith Dressel

2194 W. Avon Road
Rochester Hills Ml 4830S
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